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MEDIA 

RELEASE 

LIBRARY BEAN BAGS  

Last year the Council conducted a customer service survey to gather ideas about the types of 
services that the community would like to see in the new Public Library. We thank everyone who 
took the time to participate in the survey. 

 
One of the most mentioned items in 
the responses we received was to 
have additional furniture in the 
Library to enable individuals to sit and 
read. This week bean bags for the 
children’s reading area arrived, and 
they’re a great addition to that corner 
of the library!  
 
We hope to have reading chairs for other sections of the Library soon. 
More information about the public library, including the current opening 
hours, can be found on our website at 
http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/services/library   
 

Our catalogue can also be viewed online at 
https://norfolkisland.softlinkhosting.com.au/liberty  

 

 

 

Leanne Webb 
MANAGER CUSTOMER CARE 

31 May 2022 
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